'Safety's First' at El Monte Division 9



< CEO Roger Snoble talks to El Monte Division 9 employees, Wednesday, at the Safety's First campaign roll out. "At the MTA, safety's first, and that's what we really have to concentrate on," he said, addressing the current implementation of an agency-wide safety culture. Snoble also discussed the forthcoming service sectors and answered several questions posed by employees.

> El Monte Division 9 bus operator Antonio Cortez participates in The Safety Game, attempting to correctly answer a safety-oriented question. (Clockwise, from left): Judges Francisca Montes-Jurado, Clyde Berry, Juan Augspurger and Barbara Thomas wait for Cortez' response.



March 6, 2002 PHOTOS BY AMY HOWEL

Back to Bulletin Board